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Thank you, Madam Vice-President.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lithuania warmly welcomes the distinguished high-level delegation of Slovenia and commends Slovenia for its steadfast commitment to human rights. Positively acknowledging the significant new achievements by Slovenia, we would like to offer the following two recommendations:
· To ratify the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance and recognize the competence of the Committee on Enforced Disappearance to receive and consider communications from or on behalf of individuals or other States Parties.
· To further strengthen efforts in raising public awareness of the need to eliminate hate speech and intolerance. 
Lithuania wishes Slovenia every success in the current UPR cycle.
I thank you. 
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